
 

 

17 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We want to inform you of all the exciting events happening during the spring term in Y6. 

 

Date Event Extra Details 

25th January 

MONTAGUE 
Visiting a Buddhist Temple - Kagyu Samye Dzong 

London 

 

 

We will be visiting the Tibetan Buddhist Centre for World Peace and 

Health near Bermonsey. 

We will travel by bus, leaving here at 9am and return for lunch at 

12.30. 
26th January 

BEXHILL 

W/B: 29th January  

 
Curriculum Week 1. Dress up Day – Friday 2nd February  

(See Curriculum Week letter for dress up day ideas) 

2. D&T project - Creating a life size Henry VIII. Please start 

collecting items. (See Google Classroom for more details.) 

30th January Micro-organism workshop as part of our Living 

things and their habitats science unit. 

This will take place in school and will be hosted by Kerry Roulston 

19th February Maths Day 

 

Day of Mathematical activities. 

 

29th February  Tower of London Trip 

 

We will spend the day at the Tower of London, exploring and 

finding out about Tudor life. In addition, we will attend the ‘Queens 

Behind Henry’ workshop. We will travel by train,  leaving at 9am 

and returning at 3pm 

4th March  Assessment Week for Year 6 only Children will be taking part in a mock SATS week to gain familiarity 

of the testing process. 

7th March World Book Day One of our favourite days in the calendar! Your child will be asked 

to dress up as a book character and celebrate their love for reading. 

20th March Music Concert Parent and carers of children who take part in peripatetic music 

lessons are being invited on site to enjoy a music performance. 4pm 

to 5.30pm  

25th March Science Day Full day of experiments and activities. 

 

26th and 27th March Parents Evening 4pm to 7pm 

 

TBC Animal heart dissection as part of our Animals, 

including Humans science unit 

Within the classroom, children will be dissecting an animal heart. 

TBC It’s all about the heart workshop as part of our 

Animals, including Humans science unit. 

A heart surgeon from Papworth Hospital will be coming in to talk to 

the children about the importance of the heart. Its role within the 

body and how we can keep it healthy. 

 

 

The Y6 team hope that the children will enjoy these events and look forward to more across the year.  Please make sure you 

have contributed to the trip fund in order for these events to take place.  Any questions, please email the Y6 team on 

Y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk. 

  

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs L Threadgold – Y6 Lead 
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